

Lord Street Community Nursery Newsletter September 2018

Could you please make sure bags are named so that we can find them when we need to support your child when toileting

Welcome back everyone, we hope you are ready for a busy and exciting autumn term.

Welcome, also, all the new children and their parents and carers!

We hope you will be very happy at our nursery.

All the staff look forward to learning about you and your families and will help you to settle in and get used to the routines.

Please feel free to talk to members of staff if you need any help.

We hope your time with us is spent laughing, learning and making friends.



To keep your children safe online please limit the sites that they are allowed to visit.

You can do this by using the parental controls on your equipment.

IF YOU NEED SOME HELP PLEASE LET US KNOW



DIARY DATES

17th Sept—Atelier re-opens

19th Sept—Information session for new parents, all parents are welcome if they would like to come

28th Sept -

Macmillan fundraising Coffee Morning



2nd Oct - Open session for parents

15th Oct-19th Oct—*Harvest collection*



24th Oct - Meetings with parents

29th Oct - 2nd Nov - Half term - School closed

5th Nov - INSET Day School Closed

9th Nov— Open session for parents

Please inform the office if any of your contact details change and telephone or email the office to report an absence. If you would like to cancel a dinner please contact the office before 9:10am

T 01332 349 363 E: admin@lordstreet.derby.sch.uk





Open Sessions and Parent Meetings

Our next open session is being held on 2nd October

We welcome parents to stay with their children and play for a short period of time so that you can find out how the nursery operates.

Parent meetings

Staff will offer you the opportunity to talk about how your child is progressing in nursery. These will be held in the Garden Room.

Children are offered the opportunity to borrow books from our Library. Books can be changed every week.

We often have children who have allergies in our nursery, so we try to be really careful about what the children can access.

Children often like to share the contents of their bags with everyone.

Could we please ask that only nappies, pull ups and wipes are left in bags.

If children require medication, it should be given to a member of staff.

Dinner Day

All entitled children will be offered the opportunity to experience a dinner session once they are settled into our nursery.

Staff will advise you when they are ready.

Once you have been given your dinner day, please advise us by

09.10am if you are not planning to bring your child as you will be charged £2.00 for the dinner.



How to Make play dough

Here is a simple recipe for making homemade playdough with your children, we use this in nursery



- 2 cups of flour
- 1 cup of salt
- 1 tablespoon of cooking oil
- 1 cup of cold water

Mix the ingredients together

If it is too wet add a little more flour and have lots of fun!!!

Children access and explore the outdoors in all weathers. We do try very hard to make sure your children stay reasonably



clean, but accidents do happen. Please dress your child in clothes that you don't mind getting dirty.

Please remember to check your child's head for Head Lice.

If you would like some help please speak to Fiona or any other staff.

Little Explorers Group

Prior to children accessing nursery education, parents and carers are invited with their children to explore new and exiting activities in our Garden Room. Please ask in the office for